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April 2013

2nd Annual Easter Candy Hunt

The Newport Recreation Department held their annual
Easter candy and egg hunt on Parlin Field’s turf
runway on Saturday, April 6th.  Parlin Field has hosted
the event for the last two years.  The pilots at Parlin
were set to drop 200 bags of candy to the crowd of
kids but unfortunately, due to winds gusting over
30mph, the aircraft were not able to fly the candy drop
safely.  However there was plenty of candy and prizes
left by the Easter Bunny all along the turf runway for
the kids to gather up.  The annual event drew several
hundred kids and parents.  We hope to have a great
event next year as well.

Spring Clean Up
It’s almost that time of year again when the Parlin team
will be cleaning up the airport in preparation of a host
of summer activities and flying.  The annual clean-up
will involve crack-sealing the paved Runway 18-36,
runway and taxiway pavement stripping, debris clean
up from the flooding that place over the winter, turf
runway rolling and maintenance, and other
miscellaneous maintenance items.

Upcoming Events
Visit the Parlin Field website for more information on
events at www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=228

April 16 Airport Advisory Board, 6:30 PM,
Operations Building.

April 17 Chill and Grill, 6:00 PM

April 20      1st Responder Course, sponsored by the
pilots of Parlin Field, 8:30 AM, Parlin
Field, Hangar D-1 (adjacent to Corbin
Road)

May 01 Chill and Grill, 6:00 PM

May 21 Airport Advisory Board, 6:30 PM,
Operations Building

About Parlin Field
The Parlin Field Airport is located about 2 miles north
of town at 14 Airport Road.  The Airport is owned and
operated by the Town of Newport, New Hampshire.
Parlin Field is a community airport that serves the
entire Lake Sunapee Region.  The airport enjoys
support from pilots, tenants, stakeholders, and the
community at large.  It does not receive Federal funds.

Contact Information
Airport Advisory Board
Rick Kloeppel, Chair
Russ Kelsea
John Merriman
Harold Yanofsky
Jeff Kessler, Board of Selectmen
Airport Manager
Heath Marsden
Town of Newport
15 Sunapee Street
Newport, NH 03773
Phone: 603-863-1220
Email: parlinfield@newportnh.net
Website: www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=147
Weather: www.newportnh.net/weather/wx.htm
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